
 

Term 1 Week 7 2022 

Principal's Message  

Young Leaders Day 

Mrs Caban and the LMPS School Captains, Vice Captains and Prefects went to the Young Leaders Day on 

Tuesday.  They travelled to Sydney with other school leaders on the bus in very wet conditions.  Our 

school leaders listened to inspiring stories from  Bronte Campbell, Josh Pyke, Lachie Smart and Anthony 

"Harry" Carroll, who shared their journeys to leadership from their perspective. One of our prefects, 

Hunter, also got to perform on stage with students from other schools.  Well done to our captains and 
prefects for their participation and excellent representation on the day.  



 

1 - Ready to learn the nuances of leadership. 

 

2 - Pictured with Harry from Bondi rescue. 

COVID Update 

Thank you to all those parents  and carers who promptly let the school know if their child has tested 

positive for COVID-19.  This allows the school to get the notification letter out to families quickly and 

helps to remind everyone to be vigilant for symptoms.  Please let the school know if your child is 

isolating as a close contact, and subsequently tests positive, as this helps to keep accurate information 

flowing to families. All families have Rapid Antigen Test kits, sent home in the past weeks.  Please use 



these whenever symptoms arise or for surveillance testing. Thank you again to everyone for helping to 
keep each other as safe and well as possible.  

Parent Teacher Interviews 

We had an excellent response to the parent teacher interviews held this week.  Thank you to all those 

parents and carers who came to the school to touch base with teachers and discuss their child or 

children.  These interviews are always an excellent way to share information and get to know those 

adults who are important in each child's world.  I know the teachers value the opportunity to share their 

insights and get to know the children from the parent perspective. If you would like to make an 

appointment with your child's teacher, please contact them through the Sentral Parent Portal and 
request a time.  

Primary School Mobile Dental Van 

The Dental Van is currently onsite and seeing lots of our students, keeping their smiles beautiful.  It is 

always exciting to partner with Central Coast Local Health to offer this invaluable service to our families.   

 

3 - Louie is ready for his checkup! 



 

 



Harmony Day and National Day of Action Against Bullying 

Harmony Day and the National Day of Action Against Bullying are both coming up next week. Get your 

orange ready to wear on Tuesday for Harmony Day. Thank you to Mrs Cookson, Mrs McLeod and the 

team, who have put together some outstanding ideas to share with students about these important 
days.  I look forward to seeing them all in orange and celebrating friendship and understanding.  

 

Swimming with MC  

Students from K-6S, K-6B and K-6R had a fabulous morning of swimming on Monday.  They travelled by 

bus to Toukley Indoor Pool and had a lesson with an instructor, practicing water safety and  water 

confidence.  All MC students who attended will be able to access a bigger program of lessons in Term 2.  
I'm sure they are all looking forward to that! 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Upcoming Events 

28 Feb  -  18 Mar             NSW Health Mobile Dental Program 

 



March                

             15                         Harmony Day 

             18                         National Day of Action against Bullying 

             29                         PBL Rewards Day 

April 

            01                          Assembly of Recognition 

            04 - 08                   Scholastic Book Fair 

            08                          Easter Hat Parade 

                                           Last Day of  Term 1 

            27                          Students return Term 2 



PBL Awards  Week 7 

 



Library News 

 

Welcome to Library for another week. 

It's wonderful that lots of students have been borrowing books, happily reading and are  eager for more. 

A library bag is to be used for students K-2. A supermarket plastic bag is an easy option. A reminder of 

library days this term: 

MONDAY - KW, KM, 2C 

TUESDAY - 4W, 3L, 4M, K/1Z 

WEDNESDAY - 1S, KJ, 2V, 3C 

THURSDAY - 4/5L, 5M, 5/6R, 5/6C 

FRIDAY - 1/2N, MC  

BOOK CLUB Issue 2 is out this week. There are lots of great books to choose from, with new releases 
and many priced at $5.00 or less!!  

Orders can be placed online via the Scholastic website using their LOOP option for parents. Alternatively, 

students can order by filling out the order form inside the back cover of the Book Club brochure and 

sending it, along with the payment, to the office or library.  

Orders for Issue 2 are due on Friday 25th March. 

This term there is also a BOOK FAIR in the library from Friday 1st April to Friday 8th April (last week of 

Term 1). Parents can come in to purchase books after 3.00pm each day (expect Tuesday) and after the 
Easter Hat Parade on Friday 8th April. 

 With Issue 2 for the Book Club out, there are big decisions……. 

To purchase from the catalogue or at the Book Fair – or both!! 

 



P & C News 

11th March 2022 

After our first P&C meeting for the year last night, it was nice to get some planning underway. The P&C 

are happy to hear that the children are enjoying the new play equipment in Area D. The outdoor 

learning space looks amazing, and we are so happy that the teachers and students have this space to 
enjoy. 

We are looking for some new fundraising ideas, if you have any ideas on things that haven’t been done 

before, please contact us on our Facebook page (Lake Munmorah Public School P&C), or leave your 

details with the office or you can email lmps-pandc@outlook.com 

 

AGM 

Coming up is the AGM for the P&C, this will be held on Thursday 7th April in the staffroom from 5:30pm. 

We always welcome new members and love new ideas that people bring.  Our current P&C are  4 years 

experienced and all have busy work/study loads, we would love to see some fresh faces coming through 

to lighten the load. Sometimes if you can offer just an hour of your time it is very much appreciated.  

The Second-Hand Uniform Shop 

The P&C sell pre-loved uniform items to assist families with their uniform needs and raise funds for the 

P&C. Any donations of no longer needed uniforms can be left at the office.  The uniform Shop is open at 

the back of the hall (roadside) and will open on: 

Monday 14th March from 8:30-9:00am 

Monday 28th March from 8:30-9:00am 

Friday 8th April – After the Easter Hat Parade 

Items range from $2-$5 and payments need to be made by cash only. 

EASTER RAFFLE 

Easter is around the corner and the P&C will be holding an Easter Raff le to be drawn at the conclusion of 

the Easter Hat parade. We are asking families if they could kindly donate something to go towards the 

raffle. 

Thank you, P&C Committee 

mailto:lmps-pandc@outlook.com
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Community News  

 



 



 



 


